
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2021 
 
Dear Cawley and Tara: 
 
XXXXXX and I wish to thank you for having made ownership of 
XXXXXX, for the last three years, a true pleasure. 
 
You kept the boat in impecable condition, perfectly managed the 
solution of the problems and were great company in our short cruises. 
 
When I saw the photos you sent me of XXXXXX being loaded in the 
carrier that is taking her to California I had a feeling that I can only 
express with the Portuguese word “saudade”, for her and for both of 
you, as now I will not see XXXXXX every time I go in or out of our 
house and will not have the frequent communication with you that we 
have had and I enjoyed. 
 
The next time I am in Clearwater, XXXXXX and I want to have dinner 
with you both.  In the mean- time we want to wish you lots of success 
and happy cruising. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
XXXXXXXXXXXX 
 
 


